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  Applied Science & Technology Index ,1985
  Imagining Los Angeles David Fine,2016-06-01 The
literary image of Los Angeles has evolved since
the 1880s from promotional literature that hyped
the region as a New Eden to contemporary visions
of the city as a perplexing, sometimes corrupt,
even apocalyptic place that reflects all that is
wrong with America. In Imagining Los Angeles, the
first literary history of the city in more than
fifty years, critic David Fine traces the history
and mood of the place through the work of writers
as diverse as Helen Hunt Jackson, Mary Austin,
Norman Mailer, Raymond Chandler, Joan Didion,
Carolyn See, and many others. His lively and
engaging text focuses on the way these writers saw
Los Angeles and used the image of the city as an
element in their work, and on how that image has
changed as the city itself became ever larger,
more complex, and more socially and ethnically
diverse. This is essential reading for anyone
interested in the literature and changing image of
Southern California.
  The Nowhere City Alison Lurie,1967
  The Arid Lands Diana K. Davis,2016-03-25 An
argument that the perception of arid lands as
wastelands is politically motivated and that these
landscapes are variable, biodiverse ecosystems,
whose inhabitants must be empowered. Deserts are
commonly imagined as barren, defiled, worthless
places, wastelands in need of development. This
understanding has fueled extensive anti-
desertification efforts—a multimillion-dollar
global campaign driven by perceptions of a looming
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crisis. In this book, Diana Davis argues that
estimates of desertification have been
significantly exaggerated and that deserts and
drylands—which constitute about 41% of the earth's
landmass—are actually resilient and biodiverse
environments in which a great many indigenous
people have long lived sustainably. Meanwhile,
contemporary arid lands development programs and
anti-desertification efforts have met with little
success. As Davis explains, these environments are
not governed by the equilibrium ecological
dynamics that apply in most other regions. Davis
shows that our notion of the arid lands as
wastelands derives largely from politically
motivated Anglo-European colonial assumptions that
these regions had been laid waste by “traditional”
uses of the land. Unfortunately, such assumptions
still frequently inform policy. Drawing on
political ecology and environmental history, Davis
traces changes in our understanding of deserts,
from the benign views of the classical era to
Christian associations of the desert with sinful
activities to later (neo)colonial assumptions of
destruction. She further explains how our thinking
about deserts is problematically related to our
conceptions of forests and desiccation. Davis
concludes that a new understanding of the arid
lands as healthy, natural, but variable ecosystems
that do not necessarily need improvement or
development will facilitate a more sustainable
future for the world's magnificent drylands.
  A People's Guide to Los Angeles Laura
Pulido,Laura Barraclough,Wendy Cheng,2012-04-23 A
People’s Guide to Los Angeles offers an assortment
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of eye-opening alternatives to L.A.’s usual
tourist destinations. It documents 115 little-
known sites in the City of Angels where struggles
related to race, class, gender, and sexuality have
occurred. They introduce us to people and events
usually ignored by mainstream media and, in the
process, create a fresh history of Los Angeles.
Roughly dividing the city into six regions—North
Los Angeles, the Eastside and San Gabriel Valley,
South Los Angeles, Long Beach and the Harbor, the
Westside, and the San Fernando Valley—this
illuminating guide shows how power operates in the
shaping of places, and how it remains embedded in
the landscape.
  Land of Sunshine William Deverell,Greg
Hise,2006-06-30 Most people equate Los Angeles
with smog, sprawl, forty suburbs in search of a
city-the great what-not-to-do of twentieth-century
city building. But there's much more to LA's story
than this shallow stereotype. History shows that
Los Angeles was intensely, ubiquitously planned.
The consequences of that planning-the
environmental history of urbanism--is one place to
turn for the more complex lessons LA has to offer.
Working forward from ancient times and ancient
ecologies to the very recent past, Land of
Sunshine is a fascinating exploration of the
environmental history of greater Los Angeles.
Rather than rehearsing a litany of errors or
insults against nature, rather than decrying the
lost opportunities of roads not taken, these
essays, by nineteen leading geologists,
ecologists, and historians, instead consider the
changing dynamics both of the city and of nature.
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In the nineteenth century, for example, density
was considered an evil, and reformers struggled
mightily to move the working poor out to areas
where better sanitation and flowers and parks made
life seem worth the living. We now call that
vision sprawl, and we struggle just as much to
bring middle-class people back into the core of
American cities. There's nothing natural, or
inevitable, about such turns of events. It's only
by paying very close attention to the ways
metropolitan nature has been constructed and
construed that meaningful lessons can be drawn.
History matters. So here are the plants and
animals of the Los Angeles basin, its rivers and
watersheds. Here are the landscapes of fact and
fantasy, the historical actors, events, and
circumstances that have proved transformative over
and over again. The result is a nuanced and rich
portrait of Los Angeles that will serve planners,
communities, and environmentalists as they look to
the past for clues, if not blueprints, for
enhancing the quality and viability of cities.
  Gold Fame Citrus Claire Vaye Watkins,2015-09-29
Named a Best Book of the Year by The Washington
Post, NPR, Vanity Fair, LA Times, San Francisco
Chronicle, Huffington Post, The Atlantic, Refinery
29, Men's Journal, Ploughshares, Lit Hub, Book
Riot, Los Angeles Magazine, Powells, BookPage and
Kirkus Reviews The much-anticipated first novel
from a Story Prize-winning “5 Under 35” fiction
writer. In 2012, Claire Vaye Watkins’s story
collection, Battleborn, swept nearly every award
for short fiction. Now this young writer, widely
heralded as a once-in-a-generation talent, returns
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with a first novel that harnesses the sweeping
vision and deep heart that made her debut so
arresting to a love story set in a devastatingly
imagined near future: Unrelenting drought has
transfigured Southern California into a surreal,
phantasmagoric landscape. With the Central Valley
barren, underground aquifer drained, and Sierra
snowpack entirely depleted, most “Mojavs,”
prevented by both armed vigilantes and an
indifferent bureaucracy from freely crossing
borders to lusher regions, have allowed themselves
to be evacuated to internment camps. In Los
Angeles’ Laurel Canyon, two young Mojavs—Luz, once
a poster child for the Bureau of Conservation and
its enemies, and Ray, a veteran of the “forever
war” turned surfer—squat in a starlet’s abandoned
mansion. Holdouts, they subsist on rationed cola
and whatever they can loot, scavenge, and
improvise. The couple’s fragile love somehow
blooms in this arid place, and for the moment, it
seems enough. But when they cross paths with a
mysterious child, the thirst for a better future
begins. They head east, a route strewn with
danger: sinkholes and patrolling authorities,
bandits and the brutal, omnipresent sun. Ghosting
after them are rumors of a visionary dowser—a
diviner for water—and his followers, who whispers
say have formed a colony at the edge of a
mysterious sea of dunes. Immensely moving,
profoundly disquieting, and mind-blowingly
original, Watkins’s novel explores the myths we
believe about others and tell about ourselves, the
double-edged power of our most cherished
relationships, and the shape of hope in a
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precarious future that may be our own.
  The Southwest in American Literature and Art
David Warfield Teague,1997-10 By analyzing ways in
which indigenous cultures described the American
Southwest, David Teague persuasively argues
against the destructive approach that Americans
currently take to the region. Included are Native
American legends and Spanish and Hispanic
literature. As he traces ideas about the desert,
Teague shows how literature and art represent the
Southwest as a place to be sustained rather than
transformed. 14 illustrations.
  The History of Forgetting Norman M.
Klein,2008-08-17 Los Angeles is a city which has
long thrived on the continual re-creation of own
myth. In this extraordinary and original work,
Norman Klein examines the process of memory
erasure in LA. Using a provocative mixture of fact
and fiction, the book takes us on an ‘anti-tour’
of downtown LA, examines life for Vietnamese
immigrants in the City of Dreams, imagines Walter
Benjamin as a Los Angeleno, and finally looks at
the way information technology has recreated the
city, turning cyberspace into the last suburb. In
this new edition, Norman Klein examines new models
for erasure in LA. He explores the evolution of
the Latino majority, how the Pacific economy is
changing the structure of urban life, the impact
of collapsing infrastructure in the city, and the
restructuring of those very districts that had
been ‘forgotten’.
  Holy Land D. J. Waldie,2005-04-17 Describing
childhood in suburban California, a poignant
portrait of growing up in the grid of tract houses
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and carefully measured streets illustrates the
good, the bad, and the difficulties found in being
ordinary.
  The Poetics and Politics of the Desert Catrin
Gersdorf,2009 This study explores the ways in
which the desert, as topographical space and
cultural presence, shaped and reshaped concepts
and images of America. Once a territory outside
the geopolitical and cultural borders of the
United States, the deserts of the West and
Southwest have since emerged as canonical American
landscapes. Drawing on the critical concepts of
American studies and on questions and problems
raised in recent debates on ecocriticism, The
Poetics and Politics of the Desert investigates
the spatial rhetoric of America as it developed in
view of arid landscapes since the mid-nineteenth
century. Gersdorf argues that the integration of
the desert into America catered to the entire
spectrum of ideological and political responses to
the history and culture of the US, maintaining
that the Americanization of this landscape was and
continues to be staged within the idiomatic
parameters and in reaction to the discursive
authority of four spatial metaphors: garden,
wilderness, Orient, and heterotopia.
  Lithium for Medea Kate Braverman,2011-01-04
Lithium for Medea is as much a tale of
addiction—to sex, drugs, and dysfunctional family
chains—as it is one of mothers and daughters,
their mutual rebellion and unconscious mimicry.
Here is the story according to Rose—the daughter
of a narcissistic, emotionally crippled mother and
a father who shadowboxes with death in hospital
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corridors—as she slips deeply and dangerously into
the lair of a cocaine-fed artist in the bohemian
squalor of Venice. Lithium for Medea sears us with
Rose’s breathless, fierce, visceral flight—like a
drug that leaves one’s perceptions forever
altered.
  Slow Days, Fast Company Eve Babitz,2016-08-30 No
one burned hotter than Eve Babitz. Possessing skin
that radiated “its own kind of moral laws,”
spectacular teeth, and a figure that was the stuff
of legend, she seduced seemingly everyone who was
anyone in Los Angeles for a long stretch of the
1960s and ’70s. One man proved elusive, however,
and so Babitz did what she did best, she wrote him
a book. Slow Days, Fast Company is a full-fledged
and full-bodied evocation of a bygone Southern
California that far exceeds its mash-note premise.
In ten sun-baked, Santa Ana wind–swept sketches,
Babitz re-creates a Los Angeles of movie stars
distraught over their success, socialites on
three-day drug binges holed up in the Chateau
Marmont, soap-opera actors worried that tomorrow’s
script will kill them off, Italian femmes fatales
even more fatal than Babitz. And she even leaves
LA now and then, spending an afternoon at the
house of flawless Orange County suburbanites, a
day among the grape pickers of the Central Valley,
a weekend in Palm Springs where her dreams of
romance fizzle and her only solace is Virginia
Woolf. In the end it doesn’t matter if Babitz ever
gets the guy—she seduces us.
  My Los Angeles Edward W. Soja,2014-03-14 At once
informative and entertaining, inspiring and
challenging, My Los Angeles provides a deep
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understanding of urban development and change over
the past forty years in Los Angeles and other city
regions of the world. Once the least dense
American metropolis, Los Angeles is now the
countryÕs densest urbanized area and one of the
most culturally heterogeneous cities in the world.
Soja takes us through this urban metamorphosis,
analyzing urban restructuring, deindustrialization
and reindustrialization, the globalization of
capital and labor, and the formation of an
information-intensive New Economy. By examining
his own evolving interpretations of Los Angeles
and the debates on the so-called Los Angeles
School of urban studies, Soja argues that a
radical shift is taking place in the nature of the
urbanization process, from the familiar
metropolitan model to regional urbanization. By
looking at such concepts as new regionalism, the
spatial turn, the end of the metropolis era, the
urbanization of suburbia, the global spread of
industrial urbanism, and the transformative urban-
industrialization of China, Soja offers a unique
and remarkable perspective on critical urban and
regional studies.
  Beyond the Wall Edward Abbey,1984-04-15 In this
wise and lyrical book about landscapes of the
desert and the mind, Edward Abbey guides us beyond
the wall of the city and asphalt belting of
superhighways to special pockets of wilderness
that stretch from the interior of Alaska to the
dry lands of Mexico.
  The Mediterranean Shores of America Peter
Charles Remondino,1892
  Severed John Gilmore,2006 This new edition of
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the L.A. noir classic is released just in time to
accompany the Brian De Palma film.
  Desert Passages Patricia Nelson Limerick,1985
Traces the development of American attitudes
toward the desert using case studies from many
writers over the years.
  In the Heart of the Valley of Love Cynthia
Kadohata,1997-04-14 This novel explores human
relationships in a Los Angeles of the future,
where rich and poor are deeply polarized and where
water, food, gas and education cannot be taken for
granted.
  Power and Place in the North American West
Richard White,John M Findlay,1999 Cover -- Title -
- Copyright -- Contents -- Introduction -- PART I:
INDIANS AND NON-INDIANS -- Coboway's Tale: A Story
of Power and Places Along the Columbia --
Violence, Justice, and State Power in the New
Mexican Borderlands, 1780-1880 -- Making Indians
in British Columbia: Power, Race, and the
Importance of Place -- PART II: RACE IN THE URBAN
WEST -- Federal Power and Racial Politics in Los
Angeles during World War II -- Race, Rhetoric, and
Regional Identity: Boosting Los Angeles,
1880-1930' -- Recasting Identities: American-born
Chinese and Nisei in the Era of the Pacific War --
PART III: ENVIRONMENT AND ECONOMY -- Tourism as
Colonial Economy: Power and Place in Western
Tourism -- Creating Wealth by Consuming Place:
Timber Management on the Gifford Pinchot National
Forest -- Politics Is at the Bottom of the Whole
Thing: Spatial Relations of Power in Oregon Salmon
Management -- Nature's Industries: The Rhetoric of
Industrialism in the Oregon Country -- PART IV:
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GENDER IN THE URBAN WEST -- Lighting Out for the
Territory: Women, Mobility, and Western Place --
Contributors -- Index -- A -- B -- C -- D -- E --
F -- G -- H -- I -- J -- K -- L -- M -- N -- O --
P -- R -- S -- T -- U -- V -- W
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web sep 1 2022
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